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Welcoming back Susie and Steve to Meyer House Care Home

Our residents and staff love pets here at Meyer House Care Home, and it's been hard through lockdown not being able to

invite them in to see us.
Everyone has really missed seeing Susie the PAT dog and her owner Steve, so it was fantastic to be able to welcome them back.

We had a super time making a fuss of Susie, who sat so beautifully with our ladies and gents as they made a fuss of her. She has

such a lovely temperament, which is so relaxing.

Thank you to Susie and Steve for their visit - come again soon!
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